
ST. MONTFORT SR. SECONDARY SCHOOL, BHOPAL 

SMS/CIR/2019-2020/ 002                                                                                  Dt: 29.03.2019 

Greetings from St. Montfort Senior Secondary School, Bhopal. 

This is to bring to your notice that due to the sudden death of one of our Dear Teacher –  

 

Mrs Lincy Mathew on 27.03.2019 morning, we have given holiday for the students on  

Saturday 30.03.2019, since the staff  have to attend the funeral ceremony on 30.03.2019. 

On Monday 01.04.0219 classes will get over for Classes Nursery to II at 11.50 am  for 

Classes III to  XII at 12.10 pm. As we are having special programme for our staff, 
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